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	TITLE: 
DISCUSSION WITH MR. MICHAEL TODD THE CHIEF CONSTABLE OF GREATER MANCHESTER POLICE AND PRESENTATION BY CHIEF SUPERINTENDENT BRIAN WROE ENTITLED “THE FUTURE OF POLICING IN SALFORD”



	RECOMMENDATIONS: Members are asked to note the presentation and briefing note attached.

RECOMMEND


	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: The Chief Constable will be in attendance to lead a discussion as to policing in Greater Manchester together with the local divisional commander who will give a presentation on the future of policing in Salford.



	CONTACT OFFICER:
David McGovern, Principal Scrutiny Support Officer, 0161 793 2513






	WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S): ALL



BRIEFING NOTE FOR ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY SAFETY SCRUTINY COMMITTEE

ISSUES FOR DISCUSSION WITH THE CHIEF CONSTABLE

1. Members will be aware that at the meeting of the Scrutiny Committee to be held in September, the Chief Constable Michael Todd will be attending. The purpose of this briefing note is it help Members focus in on those issues, which they wish to raise with Mr. Todd.

2. Some suggested areas for questions are as follows;

· Members may wish to seek from the Chief Constable an understanding of how operational police officers are allocated to the Salford Division.

· Members may wish to question the Chief Constable in relation to different detection rates around Greater Manchester, whilst acknowledging there have been improvements, the Salford Division continually appears to fare amongst the worse.  (Note: for the meeting in September the most up to date available information from around Greater Manchester in relation to detection rates will be available).

· Members may wish to question the Chief Constable in relation to how the proposed divisional restructuring will improve performance of the Salford Division.

· Bearing in mind the 30% increase in the Council Tax precept Members may wish to question the Chief Constable about what can the people of Salford realistically expect in return for this increase and what share of the new allocation of police officers will be deployed in Salford.

· A major initiative for Chief Constable since his appointment has been to increase visibility generally of police officers. Members may wish to probe the Chief Constable as to how successful he feels this initiative has progressed within the Salford Division.  

· Members will no doubt wish to ensure that the City Council’s commitment to partnership working on Crime and Disorder issues are highlighted in this discussion with the Chief Constable. Members may wish to explore with the Chief Constable what further support/capacity if any, does he think is required from the City Council to help make Salford a safer city.
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